
NOTICE TO MARINERS:  

SULA Diving will be carrying out survey work in three areas located to the east of Scapa Flow 
from the 13th to 31st May inclusive.  The survey areas are shown in the illustration below: 

 

Survey work will include: 

• multibeam sonar survey across all three areas; and 

• ROV surveys in each area.  ROV inspections will follow transects and inspect specific 
targets.   

Survey vessel: MV Challenger 

Vessels are requested to give the survey vessel a wide berth at all times.   

Passing vessels should be also be aware that an ROV may be deployed up to 100m from the 
survey vessel.   

The survey vessel will keep a listening watch on VHF channels 11 & 16.   

For further information contact:  

Malcolm Thomson, SULA Diving. 

Email: info@suladiving.com 
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